ENCLOSURE 1

"5, UNITED STATES
‘g, - }r e NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
e s ? WASHINGTON D C. 20558
rig ) 8 DEC1 1983
N Yy
TR A =

Mr. Clinton S. Matthews, Vice President
and General Manager

Transamerica Delaval, Incorporated

550 85th Avenye

P. 0. Box 2161

Qakland, California 54621

Qear Mr. Ma<thews:

The purpcse of this letter is to follow up on an agresment between Mr. Sixby
and Mr. Centon that merbers of their respective staffs meet, possibiy as
early as the wesk of December 12, 1983, at cur of¥ires in Bethesda, Maryland,
to discuss several technical issues regarding the Trancumerica Delaval, Inc.
(TDI) ciesel generators which are installed at nuclear power plants in the
United States. The meeting would be publicly noticed, and an NRC staff
reeting summary woulc be placed on the docket of all nuclear power plants
using TDI diesel generators. The Enclosure to this letter consists of a list
of cuesticns which we procose to use as 2n acenda for the =eeting., !f some of
the cuesticrs will retuire zcditicnal tire ¢ arswer, tner & later writien
response would be accsptable. f preprietary information must be déscussad,
the meeling may Se clcsed and the information may be withneld from -ublic
disclosure, in accorcance with the provisions of Section 2.7%7 of tae
Ccmmission's regulations. Please contact Mr. R. Caruso (301, 292-8392, of my
staff, to discuss the details of the meeting.

Sincerely,

o . g WO 4

Thomas M. YNovak, Assistant Director
for Licensing

Division of Licensing

Office of Nuclear Reactor Rezulation

Enclosure:
As stzted

CC w/ enciecsure:
See next page
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